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Mr. G. F. Helfrich, Director

0ffice of Program [mplementation

Bureau of Oceans and Internatifonal
Envircnmental and Scientific Affairs

U.S. Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfrich:

Enclosed please find an application from Edlow International Company for a
license to export 50,000 curies of bulk tritium gas to Radiochemical Centre
in the United Kingdom to ne resold in bulk form to other countries for non-
nuclear end uses.

Before taking action on this 1icense application, we would appreciate your
views, in accordance with established procedures and from the overall perspec-
tive of the Executive Branch, as to whether the proposed export meets the
applicable criteria in the Atomic Energy Act as amended by the Nuclear Non-
proliferation Act of 1978.

Sincerely,

i O Siliong.

s B. Devine, Assistant Director
xgort/Import and International
feguards
Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Appl. dtd. 10/08/80
(XB001109)

cc w/enclosure:

Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE

Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, DOD

Ms. Nataiie Martin, DOE

Miss Jeanne Nelson, DOC

Mr. Rebin DeLaBarre, DOS



